
  

 

Quick Facts about Eliza S. Broadus 

Born in Charlottesville, VA in 1851 to 

John A. and Maria Harrison Broadus. 

She was charter member of a missionary 

society in Greenville, SC. 

Served on the Kentucky Central 

Committee as representative from 

Walnut Street Baptist Church for 50 

years. 

She was the first vice-president from 

Kentucky when WMU was organized in 

Richmond, VA. 

Dear to her heart was the establishment 

of a training school for young women 

preparing for Christian work. 

In 1913 Miss Broadus led Kentucky 

WMU to promote taking an annual 

offering for state missions in all the 

churches. 

For more information, request the Eliza 
Broadus Biography by Jack Birdwhistell 
from Kentucky WMU or download from 
kywmu.org/ebo. 
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